
PAREMATA SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
WEDNESDAY 3rd JUNE 2020 

TERM 2 – WEEK 8 
 

www.paremata.school.nz                         office@paremata.school.nz                absent@paremata.school.nz  

IMPORTANT DATES                                                                                                                 
Monday 29th June – Friday 5 July Book Week 
Tuesday 30th June   School Photos 
Friday 3rd July    End of Term 2 @ 3.00pm 
 
Kia ora tatou 
 
COVID-19 Moving to Alert Level 1 

Thank you for all your support following school processes under Alert Level 2. When we move 
to Level 1 contact tracing may no longer be mandatory but as a school we encourage you to 
use the QR bar codes that will be placed at the school gates tomorrow. At level 1 parents are 
very welcome to come into the school grounds before school and at 3pm.  If you are collecting 

your child during school hours, you will still need to sign in and out of the office. Signing your children into 
Before School Care is still a legal requirement. 
 
Level 1 and School Attendance 
Once Level 1 is in place all students are expected to attend school and can only be away if they are sick. 
If children are being kept at home due to COVID-19 concerns and are not unwell, the MOE will need to be 
informed. 
 
Kapa Haka and Full School Assemblies 
For Kapa Haka and school assemblies I will follow the recommendations from the MOE about large 
gatherings indoors and we may need to stay with the processes we have in place until the end of the term. 

 
Term 2 Fees 
Invoices for term 2 fees will be emailed out next week. 
 

Regional Cross Country 
Paremata, Parumoana and the Regional cross-country are all now postponed until term 3.  
 
Nga mihi nui - Matua Bryce 
 
Paremata School Centenary 

Incredibly, the school is 100 years old in 2021.  We are looking at holding a two day event 
during a weekend in November 2021. An organising committee will need to be formed 
soon to get things underway. If you are interested in being a part of this exciting reunion, 
can you please email the office on office@paremata.school.nz. 

 
HUNG OUT TO DRY – TEA TOWELS FOR SALE - $10.00  

Celebrate our fabulous community with Paremata School and get yourselves a 
Porirua tea towel or two. Four different colours - tea towels are $10 each, with all 
profits being returned to the school.  Available from school office.  
Payment can be made online 12 3254 0048796 00 (name and ttowel as reference); 
eftpos in office or cash. 

afterschoolcare@paremata.school.nz 



 

RUMA RURU (3) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
SCHOOL HOODIE ORDERS – ORDER NOW FOR WINTER 
This week we have sent an order off and we will be sending another one at the end of this 
term/or early next term. 
The hoodies are $45 each, come in navy blue and have the new Paremata School logo on the 
front.  If you would like your names across the back, these hoodies are $55. Payment can be 
made online 12 3254 0048796 00 (name and hoodie as reference); eftpos in office or cash.  
Email your order to Michelle on michelle@paremata.school.nz 
 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
As our photos were unable to be taken due to Covid-19, we now have a new date – 
Tuesday 30th June. Rooms 1B and 15 (new entrant classes) will have their photos taken in 
November. 

 
 
IMPORTANT THINGS TO REMEMBER 
 
WEDNESDAYS 

 NO Year 5-8 Wheels Day until further notice 
 NO ICE CREAMS, COOKIES AND MUFFINS until further notice 
 NO SAUSAGES until further notice 

FRIDAY 
 NO Year 1-4 Wheels Day until further notice 
 Subway lunches AVAILABLE NOW!  -  Order online.               

https://www.subwayexpress.co.nz/ 



 
 

 
 
 
 
PBA U13 GIRLS BASKETBALL 

Skills and Drills - Session 1 

For girls born 2007, 2008, 2009. 

(BBNZ changed the age eligibility for 2020; have to be 13 years old or under as of 31st Dec 2020). 

The first session this Thursday 4th June Te Rauparaha Arena, 6-7:15pm. 

Dates still to be set for PBA U13 Girls Rep Trials. 

We are following Ministry of Health, BBNZ, and SportNZ Alert Level 2 guidelines. 

Safety Measures (after speaking with BBNZ Community Basketball General Manager today) 

* Players to wash hands before entering the court, and when finished. 
* Basketballs to be sanitised before play. 
* A contact register to be kept. 
* A maximum of 100 people allowed (including coaches). 

(Note: As of 29 May it has been 39 days since the last case in the Wellington/Porirua region. There is one active case 
remaining in NZ). 

 

 
When did you last review your Life Insurance Policies?  
Do you feel like you're paying too much? 
Do you know what covers you have and what they actually cover? 
Maybe you've realised just how much you rely on your income and want to protect that? 
Are you self employed and paying ACC levies that only cover you for accidents? 
 
It's time to talk to Kate (Gray and Lucy's Mum) at Parka Insurances. I am currently doing free Insurance Reviews 
of your personal insurances where we take a look over the covers and give you advice on which covers would 
work best for you. 
 
* Life     * Health 
* Mortgage Repayment  * Income 
* Trauma    * ACC CoverPlus Extra 
* Key Person 
 

For every review completed by August, I will also donate $200 to Paremata School to help with 
fundraising due to the Gala cancellation this year.  
 
Kate Harris, Parka Insurances   027 411 3003, kate@parka.co.nz 

 

FUNDRAISING WITH 
ENTERTAINMENT 

 
https://www.entertainmentbook.

co.nz/orderbooks/104u135 


